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Important Dates: 

June 4th-Poetry Cafe, 

Dorothy in Wonderland 

School Performance 

June 5th & 6th-Dorothy in 

Wonderland Evening 

Performances 

June 7th-Hawaiian Day/Fun 

Socks & Sandals Day, 

Recognition Assembly 

June 16th-Father’s Day 

June 21st-Milk Presentation 

June 24th-Titans Day: School 

Colours/Spirit Wear 

June 25th-Grade 8 

Graduation 

June 26th-Report Cards go 

home, Play Day, Red & White 

Day 

June 27th-Recognition 

Assembly 

June 28th-PA Day (no school) 

Only one month to go?  You have got to be kidding us!  Where has the 

year gone?  

There will be fast paced and jammed packed weeks ahead of us.  We 

will be enjoying many fun activities and assemblies.  We also have a 

few items to finish up in class. 

We would like to take this opportunity to express the joy and pleasure 

we had working with the children in our class this year.  They are all a 

great group of kids and classes we will always remember.  

Please contact us if you have any further concerns or questions before 

the holiday begins. 

Have a safe and relaxing summer everyone! 

  

Your Loving Grade 3 Teachers, 

 

Mrs. Harper, Mrs. Does & Mrs. Maltby 

What we’re doing in class 
Language Arts 

We have been having a lot of fun 

being creative in our writing unit on 

poetry.  We have learned what 

similes and metaphors are and 

how they can be used in poetry. 

The students have also created a 

variety of poetic pieces of their 

own.  We also can’t wait for our 

Poetry Café, where each student 

will present a memorized poem.  

 

                   

 

In reading, we will be sharing some 

non-fiction texts on soil.  We 

continue to discuss a variety of 

reading strategies and how they 

help us with understanding the 

information we read.  

 

 

               

Math 

We will be revisiting challenging 

concepts relevant to our students 

in order to help deepen their 

understanding.  During this time 

we will also be playing some fun 

math games and activity stations. 

              

Donations   

We are down to a few boxes of 

tissues.  If you have a box to 

donate, we would greatly 

appreciate it.  We’ve had lot of 

sniffles with colds and allergies. 

Thank you!   

Reminder 

Last Day of Classes June 

29​th​!  
   

Gym 

We have been working on many 

different skill development activities. 

We will be finishing our school year off 

by playing t-ball and soccer baseball. 

If your child has a glove, they’re 

welcome to bring it to school.  

 

The students are often outside for 

gym/DPA this time of year.  Please 

make sure your child has proper 

footwear (no flip flops)..  

                      

 

Science 

We are putting the finishing touches on 

our structures unit and are building 

bridges.  We can’t wait for the students 

to share their finished bridges and 

present them to the class. 

We will end this year with one final unit 

on Soil.  Let’s get dirty!    

   



 


